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Dear Colleagues,  
 
In amidst of the pandemic, there has been no better time than now for surgeons to 
collaborate to help us understand the pandemic. In response to COVID-19, the COVERT 
Collaborative has come together with PanSurg to solely represent their Trauma and 
Orthopaedic arm. Both collaboratives have been endorsed by the Royal College of 
Surgeons of England and are members of their COVID Research Group 
(www.rcseng.ac.uk/coronavirus/rcs-covid-research-group).   
 
Continuing on the success of our publications, we are now expanding our work to reach 
every corner of the world. We have been working tirelessly since the dawn of this 
unprecedented global crisis, by studying the evolution of the virus and its impact on the 
speciality. We are observing for trends on patient care, patient safety and to predict 
prognosis. Yet this is cannot be done without your help.  
 
We invite you to play your part. All you need to do is to register in order to start 
submitting your data. In return for your contribution, we will offer you collaborative 
authorship on journal publications. You will be part of exciting international research!   
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries or for further information at 
ortho@pansurg.org. Everyone is welcome and will be recognised for their efforts!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Register at https://is.gd/PanSurg 
 

PREDICT-ORTHO 
STUDY 
Invitation to participate 

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE? 
 

Orthopaedic surgeons across the world 

AIM: To build risk prediction tools to 
provide surgeons with more accurate 
estimates regarding the potential risk of 
death or complications in their patients 
with or without COVID-19. 

 


